
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on July 6, 2016. In New Business: (1) Bob Moore, 
representing the Trustee Committee, says he met with Steven Lee about replacing the Exit 
lights with LED lights for costs of $487 (labor donated by Steven Lee and friends) and some 
of the exterior lights plus some in the hallway at cost of $500 plus labor with total estimated 
costs for all of $987. Bob presented this as a motion to the church to do as described. The 
motion was voted on and approved. (2) Josh Veatch, Chairman of the Deacons, made a 
motion to appoint the following people to the Nominating Committee for 2016 - 2017: 
Margaret Pyles, Roger Barnett, Jennifer Bland, Kim Skaggs, and Barbara Jean Benningfield 
(plus the three automatically assigned: the Pastor, Sunday School Director, and Chairman of 
the Deacons). The motion was voted on and approved. 
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